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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
Harbour/Pier: CRAIGNURE 

Number: 03/24 
Date of issue: 11th October 2024 

 

Mariners are advised that diving inspection work will be carried on Craignure Pier subsea piles 
and dolphins. This will take place from Monday 21st October until Friday 1st November 
(excluding weekends). 

Support vessel ‘Glen Moray’ will be in attendance and can be contacted on VHF channel 16 
if required.  

Mariners are requested to proceed with caution at all times in the vicinity of the Craignure 
Pier and be aware of warning flags and VHF safety broadcasts whilst the work is underway.  

Further information can be obtained from the Harbour Masters office on 01631 562892, VHF 
ch12. 
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